
 

Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-309201-21 

Construction of a single 110kV transmission line with 

four no. joint bays that will connect Grange Castle 

Power Plant within Grange Castle Business Park with 

the proposed Clutterland 110kV substation on lands 

in the Grange Castle South Business Park - Within 

townlands of Grange, Kilmahudrick, Nagor and 

Ballybane, Dublin 
 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 08 April 2021. 

Letter 1 Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development is SID. 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to South Dublin County Council stating that the 

proposed development is SID. 

 


